
VIVEKANANDA MISSION HIGH SCHOOL 

MECHOGRAM :: PURBA MEDINIPUR 

 

                             NOTICE             DATE:- 11/07/2021 

         

This is to inform to all the students of our school that the 

auspicious 'Ratha Yatra 'or 'Chariot Festival ' is going to be 

celebrated tomorrow,12th July,2021, Monday. Because of it, 

all the online classes and school office will remain closed. 

From Tuesday ,13th July,2021,all the online classes and school 

office will run as usual. 

It is advisable for the students to avoid crowd and maintain 

social distance if they take part in the festival. 

 

 

                                                                        Dr. H. ROY 

                                                                        PRINCIPAL 


